
Staff Recognition Committee 
November 16, 2017 

Renee’s Office at 5:30 pm 
 

Present:  Renee Garrett, Stacey Mierzwa, Michael LoManto, David Caccamise 

Finished going through the last of the yearbooks 

Decided on hand sanitizers with a  saying for staff appreciation 

“a teacher takes a hand opens a mind and touches a heart” 

“you deserve a hand” 

“Our children are in good hands with you” 

“Hands down, you’re the best around” 

Order foam boards of the pictures we have chosen to display in our hallway 

Next meeting date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 at 5:30 pm in the Superintendent’s office.  (December 
meeting cancelled) 

Time adjourned 6:20 pm. 

 

Stacey Mierzwa 


